BEHAVIORAL HEALTH
SERVICES CONTINUED
INCREASES IN 2015

After another increase in 2015, more New Mexicans
than ever before are getting the mental health and/or
substance abuse services they need.

AAE In fiscal year 2013,
87,373 New Mexicans

CY 2014 received behavioral
health services. In
2015, that number

CY 2015 m increased to 153,031.

This represents a 75 percent
increase from 2013, which
means more New Mexicans
are receiving behavioral
health services than ever
before.

Source: New Mexico Behavioral Health Collaborative Performance Measures, 2Q FY16




